
 

December 8th, 2023 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

This week we are looking forward to our CSC Milk & Cookie Event.  Please note that extra 

parking will be available at the back of the school. 

Please see the information below for important details on our upcoming week at Holy Spirit. 

CSC Milk & Cookie Night Schedule 

 

CCAT Results 
 
The individual student results of the CCAT 7 Test for the Pace program have been completed. 
The results will be filed in the student’s OSR. If you would like a copy of your child’s results 
please email the school at hst@ycdsb.ca and a copy will be sent home. Please note that any 



students who have qualified, if any, for the next round of testing have been notified directly by 
the Principal. 

Luke 4:18 Christmas Drive 

Our Luke 4:18 Christmas Drive continues, please see the poster below for details. 

 

Society of St Vincent De Paul Christmas Assistance Program 

The holiday season is a time to enjoy our many blessings and to remember the needs of the 

less fortunate in our community. We invite you to participate in the annual St. Vincent de Paul 

Christmas Assistance Program. This program provides our Aurora “neighbours in need” with 

gift cards to help make their holidays brighter. 

The St. Vincent de Paul Society is a registered charity and is able to provide donation receipts 
(for income tax purposes) for all individual donations of $20 and over, as long as the full donor 
name and address are provided (see below). 
 

The Society asks that any donations be completed by Friday, December 15th. Please use the 
links below for Interac e-transfer or credit card donations: 
 



• Interac e-transfer donations can also be made via  olgssvp@gmail.com. Please use a 
simple security question that will be easy for us to solve (i.e. What town is Our Lady of 
Grace Parish in?) If you would like a receipt, please email your name and address to the 
same email address. 

• Credit card donations can be made via Canada Helps.org. Tax receipts will be issued 
directly to you by Canada Helps. Canada Helps donation link (Society of St. Vincent 
de Paul - Our Lady of Grace Aurora) 

 
YCDSB French Immersion Reminder 
 
The York Catholic District School Board is pleased to announce that the application process for 
the Regional French Immersion Program is currently underway for the 2023-2024 school year. 
Applications for grade 1 will continue to be accepted until January 19, 2024.  Please see the 
flyer below for details. 
 

 
Yours in Catholic Education, 

Mr. A. Modica 

Principal 

mailto:olgssvp@gmail.com
https://www.canadahelps.org/en/charities/132410671RR0203-society-of-st-vincent-de-paul-our-lady-of-grace-conference/


anthony.modica@ycdsb.ca 

 

Monday, Dec. 11th • Hot Lunch:  Delicious Greek 
 

Tuesday, Dec. 12th • Ukelele Club Presentation 
(12:00 pm in Gym) 

Wednesday, Dec. 13th • Pizza Nova Hot Lunch 
 

Thursday, Dec. 14th • Zucca’s Ristorante Hot Lunch 

• Gr. 2 Trip to Richmond Hill Theatre 

• CSC Milk & Cookie Night  
6:00 pm - 8:30 pm 
 

Friday, Dec. 15th • A & W Hot Lunch 
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